
Town of New Hartford 

Water Pollution Control Authority 

Regular Meeting 

Thursday, August 6, 2020 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 

 

The regularly scheduled meeting of the WPCA has been cancelled due to wide spread power outages 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Christine Hayward for Chairman Bud Butler 


